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PLEASE POST 
 

FIRE LIEUTENANT 
EXAMINATION DATES 

 
The next Fire Lieutenant promotional written examination will be 
held on Saturday, March 16, 2019 (location and time to be 
announced). 
 
The tentative dates for the oral examinations are  
June 1 - 2, 2019.  Candidates should plan on attending both days.   
 
Candidates are urged to plan vacations and other activities so as 
not to conflict with these examination dates. 
 
Tentative dates for the exam application filing period:  
January 2 – 16, 2019. 
 
The proposed bibliography will be posted on or before November 
14, 2018. 
 
Please email the SDHR Fire and Police Exams Unit at 
Yoshiko.gracematsui@seattle.gov if you have any questions. 
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